


 As a seventh-generation Iowan, I am delighted to come home 
after nearly a decade living and studying in the American South. 
I am excited to pursue this work and continue to serve our dedi-
cated readers. It is with tremendous gratitude and humility that 
I take up the editorship. 

—Andrew Klumpp, editor 
 
 

 




